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Enrollment Confirmation 
 

Enrollment Confirmation is ongoing for all programs at 

UNE that have summer start dates.  All students must 

confirm enrollment prior to the first day of their courses.  

The graduate and professional programs who have 

summer start dates are: 

 All Graduate On-Line Programs: May 2nd & June 27th 

 Dental Medicine Year 2 & 4: May 29th 

 Dental Medicine Year 3: May 29th 

 Graduate Marine/Biology: May 21st 

 Graduate Education: May 21st 

 Pharmacy: May 21st 

 Nurse Anesthesia: May 14th & May 31st



http://www.une.edu/registrar/veteran-benefits
http://www.une.edu/registrar/records/transfer-credits
http://www.une.edu/registrar/records/transfer-credits
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Office Contact 

Information 

 

Biddeford Office 

11 Hills Beach Road 

Decary Hall, Room 114 

Biddeford, ME 04005 

Phone: (207) 602-2473 

Fax: (207) 602-5927 

 

Portland Office 

716 Stevens Avenue 

Hersey Hall, Room 119 

Portland,  ME 0103 

Phone: (207) 221-4200 

Fax: (207) 221-4898 

 

www.une.edu/registrar 

UNERegistrar@une.edu 

UNEGrades@une.edu 

UNERooms@une.edu 

Official Transcript Requests Available via  

U-Online Self Service Portal! 

Official Transcript Requests can be requested through U-

Online through the following steps: 

 Log on to U-Online—> Select Student Services Menu —

> Select Student Records —> Select Request Printed/

Official Transcript  —> Follow the Prompts 

 Click Submit Request (the request will then be put into 

the queue to be printed in the Registrar’s Office) 


